
 

 

 

Winterbourne 
Junior Girls’ School 

Year 4 Newsletter 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Remember to join the Library read-

ing scheme. It is free and is a great 

way to keep your daughter reading. 

 

 

 

  

Each girl has been given a holiday 

homework pack. 

Please complete for next term. 

Also finish any timetables, Maths 

and English books. 

Week Ending: Friday 19th July 2019 

 

Star Student of  

The Year  

4.1 Jovia 

4.2 Noor 

 
 It has been a great year and 

this sums up how we all feel 

about Year 4. We wish them 

all the best in year 5  

Best wishes from - Mrs Selvadurai, Miss 

Gonzalez, Mrs Wermig, Miss Wellington, 

Mrs Doyle and Mrs Renouf 

 Autumn Term  starts on  

Thursday 5th September 

at 8:45am. 

 

Whole school attendance 2018/19 

96.68% 

 

Well done to Shania, who 

has won the Mayor’s Music 

Scholarship for the next 4 

years to continue to learn the 

guitar. 


